
From:   Walter Szczepanski   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   July 08, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #1040-EX-ST-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Reference:
STA Confirmation Number: EL125723
STA File Number:  1040-EX-ST-2016

Mr. Young,

&quot;If the Rome testing isn&rsquo;t needed by the July 23 timeframe and if it is intended to last more
than six months, then the change in power and radius should be filed as a modification of the existing
Rome license on Form 442. Form 442 should be used for testing that will last longer than six months and
STAs should be filed for testing that will last for less than six months.&quot;

The Rome, NY site is not needed by the July 23 timeframe but will be needed later in the calendar
quarter.  Therefore, we wish to change our request for the above referenced license to apply to only the
Kings Bay, Georgia site at this time.  We will then apply for a modification of the existing Rome, NY
license on Form 442 for similar requirements in the very near future.
Do I need to go back to the website and modify the above referenced license application on the website?

Thank you,

Walter Szczepanski
President
Helios Remote Sensing Systems, Inc.
52 Geiger Road, Suite 2
Rome, NY 13441
(315) 356-1661  voice   
(315) 356-1666  fax
(315) 941-2430  mobile
walter.szczepanski@heliossensors.com
www.heliossensors.com


